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Paul, Patricia@Energy

From: James Black <james@albdinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 3:08 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Notice regarding time averages for CA Acceptance Testing

To Whom it May Concern,

ALBD Electric & Cable disagrees with the cost analysis for the amount of time to perform an acceptance test on an
occupancy sensor. The Compliance Manual suggested labor units for acceptance testing of an occupancy sensor is
merely a suggestion. The factors that impact this test vary and so the time also varies. We are submitting to NLCAA our
testing time averages for each of the required testing to assist NLCAA contractors.

For example, the current estimate stats that 500 occupancy sensors should cost an average of only $10.00 each. This
cost is far too low.

Thank you for your consideration of this statement.

Regards,

James Black 

(949) 440-1214 direct 
www.albdinc.com
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